YOUTH CALL FOR INTEREST

In April, there will be a Babysitter’s Course and a Home Alone
Course available for youth.

The Home Alone Course is for youth in grades 4-6.
The Babysitter’s Course is for ages 12+,

Both courses will be at separate times on the same day. Lunch
and snacks will be provided. The tentative date for both courses is
Saturday, April 26, 2025.

There will be a poster to follow in the upcoming weeks on official
date & times for both courses.

If you are interested, please let Samara know. There is a
minimum participation requirement for each course to take place.
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